
 

 

Re-Naming Korumburra Roads 

South Gippsland Shire Council will re-name part of Mair Crescent and Little Princes Street, 

Korumburra. 

Following the construction of the Karmai Community Children’s Centre both roads have been 

divided into two sections of road with no-through-road access.  

The Korumburra Historical Society provided suggestions of Abraham Pam and Arthur Stag 

Garrard. After consultation with landowners the affected sections of Mair Crescent and Little 

Princes Street will be named Stag Street and Pam Lane respectively. 

Providing appropriate naming of the roads will reduce confusion for emergency services, 

delivery of goods and services and for the general public when identifying locations.  

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Manager Infrastructure Planning, Tony Peterson is pleased 

that the new names have been selected and are now ready for approval.  

“The new road names have a historical connection with Korumburra and they should help to 

reduce confusion. We would like to thank everyone that took the time to provide feedback 

into the naming process,” said Mr. Peterson. 

Council will now forward the approved road names to the Registrar of Geographic Names for 

final consideration and approval.  

If approved, notices will be placed advising of the name change and abutting landholders, 

local organisations and stakeholders will be advised. 
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